
Chairman’s Announcement - Update on Calne Leisure Centre Refurbishment  

 

The final design for Calne Campus is currently being developed by the architects. The team 

are adapting previous designs to come up with a scheme that meets the current 

requirements and can be delivered within the revised budget. The council have now 

appointed the wider design team to support the architects in advancing the scheme to 

planning.  

As soon as the final design is arrived at plans will be bought to the Area Board. 

The project is now progressing well; the aspiration is for work to start early next year. More 

information about timeframes will be shared as it becomes available. 

 


